From: Stephen Bull [mailto:Stephen.Bull@unitedvoice.org.au]

Sent: Monday, 21 August 2017 2:27 PM

To: AMOD

Cc: Leigh Svendsen; Chambers - Hatcher VP

Subject: AM2014/286 award stage review of Supported Employment Services Award 2010

Dear Amod

United Voice supports the variation filed by the Health Services Union on 31 July 2017 to the *Supported Employment Services Award* 2010.

Stephen Bull

Industrial Coordinator/Legal Practitioner

National Office United Voice 303 Cleveland Street Redfern NSW 2016

Ph. (02) 8204 3050 | Mobile: 0412 199 787

Facsimile: (02) 9281 4480 | Email:stephen.bull@unitedvoice.org.au